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September 20, 2019 
 

Welcome Back BBQ and Open House 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Thursday, September 26 from 5:30-7:00, we will be hosting our annual BBQ and 
Open House.  All families are welcome to attend. 
 
Beginning at 5:30, we will be offering a free hot dog BBQ for our school community.  
The Knights of Columbus have generously offered to barbeque again for us.  School 
Council will be serving cake in celebration of our new school year.  Don’t forget to 
bring you refillable water bottles to help us reduce the amount of waste that we 
produce! 
 
We would like to welcome back our musical guests, “Ambush” to perform during our 
BBQ and Open House! The concert has certainly been the highlight of our Open 
House for the last six years.  We offer a special thank you in advance to Ambush for 
donating their time and talent to our school community.  Thank you to the members 
of our School Council for their donation of time, effort, and support in planning and 
working during the BBQ.   
 
Once the outdoor portion of our BBQ and entertainment is finished, we will be moving 
into the school for the Open House portion of the evening.   Parents will be able to 
visit student classrooms, explore the resources available to students, and meet 
classroom teachers.  If September 26th happens to be a rainy evening, we will move 
all our planned activities indoors.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at our BBQ and Open House at 5:30 on 
Thursday, September 26.   
 
 
Mr. C. Minutillo,    Mr. C. Gencarelli 
Principal    Vice-Principal 
 
 


